
       

2020 Mosquito Lake Chase 
Virtual 5K Run/Walk 

             Memorial Day, Monday, May 25th, 2020 
 

Proceeds:          Proceeds from the Mosquito Lake Chase are dedicated to the Oscar 

Grant Scholarship Fund and other Maplewood Running Rockets 

activities. Oscar Grant was a teacher, coach, official, WWII 

Veteran, and friend of all that met him. 
 

Event: Due to the current pandemic, the 2020 Mosquito Lake Chase will be run as a virtual 

event. Please support this important scholarship fund with your participation by: 
1. Registering online at www.gopherarun.com by midnight on Wednesday, May 

20th. The entry fee is $20 and includes a commemorative race shirt that will be 
mailed to you by the Friday after Memorial Day. Registration can also be 
completed via mail to: Ted Rupe – 2533 Davis Peck Road – Cortland, OH 44410. 

2. Get a group of running/walking friends together and completing a 5K course of 
your choice by midnight on Memorial Day, May 25th. The traditional race course 
starting and finishing at Maplewood High School will be marked if you are local 
and wish to run that course (course map below). But the event holds no 
responsibility for your safety on the course.  

3. The 2020 Mosquito Lake Chase will offer high school runners that were unable to 

participate this spring in track the opportunity to compete as a school team in 

this event. Special "Team Champion" shirts will be given to the top five members 

of a school that submits the fastest average five times for the Mosquito Lake Chase 

5K for their school.  
4. Submit your times via email to ted.rupe@gmail.com by midnight on Memorial 

Day. Please include the following in your email – Name, Age, Time, City, State. 
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